
The amended Master Set plans submitted on 12th September demonstrate a significantly 
incorrect orientation of the building recently erected without a development permit amusingly 
referred to as a Cabana. 
The orientation purports to suggest that it does not overlook the neighbouring residence at 88 
Riverview Road and is misleading.
These plans need to be corrected before further consideration of the application.

Jeremy Kirk
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